
 

 

HPHC Seattle: Watch Think Tank 2022 - The Unification Of The Korean Peninsula 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
February 11, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Central Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings of Peace and of Prosperity! 

 

This weekend is World Summit 2022. As I write this letter, I am watching Think Tank 2022 where great 

people from different parts of the world offer their thoughts and proposals/suggestions on how to realize 

the unification of the Korean Peninsula. It was great to hear everyone thanking Mother Moon for her 

leadership, commitment and dedication in bringing peace to the Korean Peninsula and the world. The 

World Summit will continue until tomorrow, Saturday, February 12, 2022. Please support the summit 

either by registering to be a part of the two way participants or watch the Summit for Peace Assembly and 

One Million Rally via Peacelink 

 

Please continue in supporting our local community activities. Our Youth Ministry will have their Divine 

Principle Study tomorrow afternoon in Tacoma and our young couples have some scheduled Valentine 

celebration. 

 

On Monday, February 14, ACLC-WA will have its 4th Session of True Family Values Practice Lecture. 

Rev. Nelson Mira will be giving the presentation. Please join us from 7:30 pm via zoom. 

 

Mother of Peace Book Club continues to meet on Wednesdays from 7:30 pm also via zoom. 

 

I would like to extend to all of you who have children of Blessing age 18 - 40 years old, the invitation 

from Mrs. Myrna Lapres, SR 5 matching supporter coordinator, for February 27. It will mostly be for 

parents. 

Topic: SR5 Matching Support Office Hours 

Time: Feb 27, 2022 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

us02web.zoom,us/j/5105937807 

Meeting ID: 510 593 7807 

 

We have another newborn in our community. L. Magangat delivered their first baby through unplanned 

CS last February 5. Both mother and baby are home and healing their bodies together. Please include 

them in your prayer. 

 

Please read the weekly updates from Pastor Nelson Mira for more news. 

 

God bless you all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


